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Comments: Dear U.S. Forest Service,

These are my personal comments for the proposed FSM 2355 Climbing Opportunities #ORMS-3524.

| support designation of fixed anchors/equipment as installations according to the Section 4(c) of the Wilderness
Act.

| also support the use of no fixed anchors/equipment in Wilderness because it degrades wilderness character.
People who visit wilderness do so as visitors and shouldn't expect to be protected from wild Nature. That is part
of the agreement, we have wilderness areas that you can visit, but you do so on Nature's terms. Any fixed
installations like anchors/equipment are against this tenant.

If you can't climb safely in wilderness or if you need aids to climb then you don't need to be in wilderness.

You need to take the responsibility for your own safety and deal with Nature as it exists and not how you would
like it to exist or in a way that makes it easier for you.

Brandt Mannchen



